From: Lowrey Family

To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Thunderbolt Wind Farm (SSD-10807896),
Date: Thursday, 11 April 2024 10:03:46 PM

To the Office of the Independent planning commission.
Thankyou for the opportunity to be able to comment on the new information provided by Neoen
requested by the IPC.

Queston 2- Firefighting operations

| find hard to believe in an emergency fire situation they would be able to stop the rotation of the
turbine blades where possible to a “Y” position to allow aircrafts to fly underneath in a given time
frame. An emergency relates to a fire usually travelling fast and as | have had experience with
fires previously this situation would not allow time for repositioning of turbine blades.

We need aerial support in this area for firefighting and not to mention crew protection, as this is
the most effective for the 215t century, lives & animals do matter.

The koala habitat is real in this area and we don’t need a reduced number of our Australian native
due to a fire that cannot be put out effectively & quickly with aerial help.

| object to this project.

Yours Sincerely

Warren Lowrey
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